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SUMMARY
Makes unlawful employment practice for employer to require employee or prospective employee to
possess or present valid driver license as condition of employment or continuation of employment.
Requires employer to accept other forms of identification that are deemed acceptable for purposes
of federal forms used to verify identification or employment authorization.

Permits employer to accept driver license as identification if voluntarily offered by employee or
prospective employee.
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